




 



Wesley Rogers 
New York, NY 10024 
 
 
June 1, 2019 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of strong support for Alvaro Alvarez, 
a man of character, conscience, and trustworthiness. Mr. Alvarez has been a great friend of 
mine for many years, and I know that in whatever role he may take in your organization, he 
will carry himself with the unchanging dependability that he has always shown me and 
those who have worked with him. 
 
 When I first met and became friends with Mr. Alvarez, over nine years ago, we were 
both students at Cornell University. Aside from his ease of personality, what struck me 
most about him was how he was always able to maintain his responsibilities and 
obligations to the myriad organizations and jobs he had during the semester while also 
taking classes. I was always so impressed that the long hours he put into working on his 
projects in the architecture studio did not prevent him from not only working at the Statler 
Hotel, but also being given a leadership position at the annual Hotel Ezra Cornell 
Conference by his peers. 
 
 I am glad to count Mr. Alvarez as a friend, and for several years I was also lucky to 
have him as a roommate. We were two among a group of six Cornell students, a mix of 
architecture and pre-medical students, who shared an apartment. During this time, we 
chose Mr. Alvarez, the most dependable and reliable among us, to be the designated point 
person for matters of rent management, such as making sure our checks were in on time, 
utilities were paid, and all the required chores occurred. This is not always an easy job 
when dealing with college kids, but he thrived and more than earned our trust in him. 
 
 As a friend to Mr. Alvarez while he has worked in the often-intense world of 
architecture and design in New York, it has been a pleasure to see how he has thrived as 
not just a designer, but as a manager as well. I have had the privilege of not only seeing the 
fruits of Mr. Alvarez’s design labor in person, but also of speaking with his colleagues at 
Rockwell Group, who have said in no uncertain terms that he his truly a great manager and 
colleague. At Rockwell, Mr. Alvarez was given the opportunity to manage projects, a 
responsibility usually only given to those far his senior, and he performed with aplomb. 
 
 It cannot be overstated that Mr. Alvarez has consistently demonstrated the same 
character and reliability throughout the years I have known him. He has always had the 
trust of his friends and his colleagues, and when given positions of responsibility, he has 
always rewarded that trust. I am lucky to call Mr. Alvarez my friend, and I know that you 
would be lucky to have him in your organization in any role. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wesley Rogers, MD 
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